International School of Theology

February 25, 1981

Dr. John Warwick Montgomery
2530 Shadow Ridge Lane
Orange, CA 92667

Dear Dr. Montgomery:

We are much looking forward to your being with us on Wednesday, March 4, to
lecture to our class, Colloquium in Theology, and also to give a presentation
in chapel.

Chapel begins at 11:00 a.m. in our village auditorium. I am sure that the
staff, faculty and students will enjoy the information you will be sharing on
law, foundations of our country, etc. You may allow yourself U5 minutes if
you wish. I believe that Ed Carlstead, Student Services, has written to you.

The session in Colloquium will begin at 12:00 and follows directly after the
chapel time. The session lasts until 1:30 p.m. Our dean, Dr. Ted Martin,
is first faculty for this course and welcomes your input.

Brian Laurie has said so much about you. We are all excited about the mean-
ingful content you shall provide to the class.

If I can be of any help, please let me know. You can reach me at 886-522k,
extension 60L40.

Sincerely in Christ,
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Charmion Franz
Secretary to the Dean
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